
 

 

 

 

Dr. Chesky participates in Make Listening 
Safe Initiative at WHO Headquarters  

February 2019 – Geneva Switzerland 

TCPAH founding Co-Director Dr. Kris Chesky participated in a meeting at the World Health 
Organization headquarters in Geneva.  As a consultant to the Make Listening Initiative 

that was launched in 2015, Chesky brought perspectives as a musician, researcher, and 
music educator.   

The broad goals of this project include the development 

and implementation of global standards for safe listening 
devices, undertaking a public health campaign for listening 

behavioral change, and to develop a regulatory framework 
for control of recreational sound exposure.   

This project is in response to estimations that over a billion 

young people worldwide are at risk for hearing loss due to 
unsafe listening practices.   

 

 

 

For more information: 

https://www.who.int/pbd/deafness/activities/MLS/en/ 
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